
WC LG Morgantown Broadcasting Company 
1300 Kc. - 500 W 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2, 
Walnutport, Penna. 

P. 0. Box 885 Telephone 2-3456 

Morgantown, W. Va. 

February 17, 1955 

Dear Sir: 

We acknowledge with thanks your letter of February 

12, 1955 regarding our station having been received 

in Walnutport, Pa. According to our log, you were 

receiving WCLG at the time mentioned and on the above 

date. We are happy to verify such information. 

Thank you again for your kind letter. 

Very sincere yours, 

R. C. Sinsel 

R:ds Station Manager 


